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Student’s Name: Ms. Namrata Baruah 

Programme and Department: PhD/BSBE 

Thesis Supervisor/Mentor: Prof. Dhirendra S. Katti 
 

Award/Honour: Travel award from the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation 

Host Organization: 

Brief Description of the Award/Honour: Ms. Namrata Baruah a Ph.D. student has 
received a travel award from the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation to attend the 54th 
US-Japan Joint Panel Conference on Cholera and Other Bacterial Enteric Infections, to 
be held at Osaka, Japan during Dec 10-13 2019. Ms. Namrata Baruah will be presenting 
a paper titled: “Formulation and Application of a Stable IpaC Vaccine Against Shigellae 
in a Mouse Model” at the meeting. 
 
Note: Invitation letter for US-Japan Joint Panel Conference is attached as a separate 
page with this document. 

 
Date: October 22, 2019 
 

 



      

 
 International Vaccine Institute (IVI) SNU Research Park, 1 Gwanak-ro, 

Gwanak-gu, Seoul 151-742 Korea 
TEL: 82 2 872 2801  FAX: 82 2 872 2803 E-mail: iviinfoivi.int 

 
Oct 18 2019 
 
Namrata Baruah 
PhD student 
Indian Institute of Technology- Kanpur 
Kanpur India 
Email: nmrtab@gmail.com 
 
Dear Namrata Baruah,  
  
We are pleased to invite you 54th US-Japan Joint Panel Conference on Cholera and Other 
Bacterial Enteric Infections, Osaka Japan on Dec 10-13 2019 and give your presentation 
“Formulation and Application of a Stable IpaC Vaccine 
Against Shigellae in a Mouse Model”,  

 
Your travel support will be provided by the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation, and IVI 

will contact you directly to coordinate in this regard.  
 

If you have questions about your presentation, 54th US-Japan Joint Panel 
Conference on Cholera and Other Bacterial Enteric Infections, or your presentation, please 
e-mail the Program Secretariat, Dr. Robert Hall, at robert.hall@nih.gov.   
For questions regarding visa procurement and travel support, please e-mail Mihwa 
Ka, at mhka@ivi.int.  For general information about the conference, consult: 
http://www.cvent.com/d/cyq0jj 

 
We look forward to your attendance and presentation at these important regional 

meetings on infectious diseases of priority public health interest.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
____________________________   ____________________________ 
Julia Anne Lynch, MD      Robert H. Hall, PhD 
Deputy Director General     Secretariat of USJCMSP 
Development and Delivery Unit  
International Vaccine Institute  Division of Microbiology and 

Infectious Disease 
National Institute of Allergy and 
Infectious Diseases


